
Dear Friends of the Lynnville Community,

The Lynnville Community Pride Committee is excited to announce the kickoff of the 2023 Lynnville Unit-
ed Fund Campaign. For decades, the Lynnville United Fund has benefited numerous organizations in our 
community with your help, and we hope you will consider a donation this year.

In 2022, these local organizations benefited from the Lynnville United Fund:
 Lynnville Emergency Services  Friends of the Lynnville Library
 Diamond Trail Children’s Center  Lynnville Historical Society
 L-S Community Education Foundation Smoke on the Water  
 Inspirations Children’s Center  Lynnville Ball Park    

Our goal this year is $10,000. Please mail your contribution in the enclosed envelope or drop off at 1st 
State Bank in Lynnville or Sully by Mar. 31. Remember, some employers match donations given by their 
employees, which benefits our community even more!

Questions about the Lynnville United Fund can be directed to any of these campaign leaders: Brenda Terp-
stra, Barb Freeborn, or Faye Brand.

The committee thanks you in advance for keeping this project alive and well in our small community! 
Please consider a donation to the Lynnville United Fund this year!

Sincerely,
Lynnville Community Pride Committee
Hometown Pride Lynnville United Fund

**Donations made to the KIB - Hometown Pride Lynnville United Fund are tax deductible through Keep 
Iowa Beautiful’s 501(c)3 status. The Lynnville United Fund is not associated with United Way.
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Help us reach our 2023 Campaign Goal: $10,000Help us reach our 2024 Campaign Goal: $10,000

Dear Friends of the Lynnville Community,

The Lynnville Community Pride Committee is excited to announce the kickoff of the 2024 Lynnville 
United Fund Campaign. For decades, the Lynnville United Fund has benefited numerous organizations 
in our community with your help, and we hope you will consider a donation this year.

In 2023, these local organizations benefited from the Lynnville United Fund:
Lynnville Emergency Services		  Friends of the Lynnville Library
Diamond Trail Children’s Center 		  Lynnville Historical Society
L-S Education Foundation 			   Smoke on the Water
Lynnville Ball Park		   		  Lynnville Heart of Worship 

Our goal this year is $10,000. Please mail your contribution in the enclosed envelope or drop off at 
1st State Bank in Lynnville or Sully by April 10. Remember, some employers match donations given by 
their employees, which benefits our community even more!

Questions about the Lynnville United Fund can be directed to any of these campaign leaders: Barb 
Freeborn, Faye Brand, or Val Courter.

The committee thanks you in advance for keeping this project alive and well in our small community!
Please consider a donation to the Lynnville United Fund this year!

Sincerely,
Lynnville Community Pride Committee
Hometown Pride Lynnville United Fund

**Donations made to the KIB - Hometown Pride Lynnville United Fund are tax deductible through 
Keep Iowa Beautiful’s 501(c)3 status. The Lynnville United Fund is not associated with United Way.
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Show your support 
of Lynnville - 
donate today!

Your gift keeps giving to awesome community causes!


